May 2, 2018

http://www.clairelilienthal.org

Madison 750-8603 W. Scott 749-3516

CALENDAR OF EVENTS:

Week of April 30th

SBAC TESTING CONTINUES:

4/24 - 5/4 = testing Grades 3 - 5 (not Mondays)

5/7 - 5/18 = testing Grades 6 - 8

ALL CITY TRACK @ Kezar, 3 pm

TRIALS: Wed., 5/3, **FINALS:** Fri., 5/4 – 3 pm

Week of May 7th

Teacher Appreciation Week!!!!

Tues., 5/8 – PTA & SSC Meetings, Madison Site

Sat., May 12 – **MAYFAIR** @ Scott Site →

Week of May 14th

Mon., 5/14 – Fri., 5/18 – Madison Book Fair \rightarrow

Week of May 21st

Thurs., 5/24 – May Dance, Scott Site, 9 - 10:30

Dear Lilienthal Community,

I'm happy to announce that we have four wonderful candidates for the two openings we have on our SSC for next year. Each and every one of the self-nominated candidates has a history of thinking about the whole school and finding ways to come to resolution on challenging issues. Additionally, all four candidates aren't afraid to roll up their sleeves and do the work it takes to build the school we all hope for. Attached to this newsletter, you will find the candidates' nomination forms. I encourage you to read through them and think critically about who will represent your voice on next year's School Site Council.

Once you've read through the nominations, please take a minute to vote for your top two candidates by using this survey link. In accordance Article III, Section One of our SSCBylaws, Ms. Harmon and I hold the responsibility of ensuring diversity of the Site Council Board. If the election results fail to create that diversity, we are charged with selecting a candidate that will represent our student and parent body. The SSC election will be open until Friday, May 11th. Your voice in this process is important to the development of a collaborative governing body. Thank you in advance for your participation!

Again, I'm very excited with the quality of candidates we have for our election. If you weren't able to put your name in the running this year, please consider helping out in any way you can next year. As a staff, we're eager to engage parents in meaningful ways. Your support in the classroom, with community events, and in fundraising has helped us become one of the premier schools in San Francisco Unified School District and a California Distinguished School for the second time. Our continued

collaboration will only help us maintain our reputation as one of San Francisco's finest public schools. In collaboration,

Tyler Graff

Principal, Claire Lilienthal K-8

The Updated **CLLA application window**

for the 2018-2019 school year will be from April 30th - May 8th from 2-5:30 (school days only) in the backstage auditorium CLLA office at the Scott Campus. All applications must be done on site. All students must reapply every year. This is not a first come first serve process. Please contact CLLA Director Ramiro Lule at clla@ymcasf.net with any questions or concerns.



Mayfair

Saturday, May 12th 11a – 3p Scott Campus

Buy your wristbands early and avoid the lines! We'll have tons of entertainment and fun this year...Chinese Dragons, the Beardos, Petting Zoo, Dunk Tank, Super Slide, Games, Crafts, SFFD Hook & Ladder, SFPD (horse, canine, car, motor cycle, beat cop), Food Trucks & more! Wristbands can be purchased on the Mayfair website

@ http://www.clairelilienthal.org/mayfair2018/

We need volunteers! Run a game booth, Bake a cake for the cake walk, Help set-up. Bring the family and volunteer together! Check out the website & sign-

up http://www.clairelilienthal.org/mayfair2018/

News from the Outdoor Classroom

April was a busy month in the school gardens. We had 2 amazing Community Garden Work Days, where much was accomplished!

Thanks to our Madison volunteers on April 7th: Fred Ulrich, Kristin Walter, Joseph Herr, Katie van Praag, Erin Augustine, James Gomes, Arthur Garcia, Nicolette Phan, Sarah MacIntyre, Evie Pulverman, Kate Sweetman, Raquel Korzen, Yvonne Ying, Ashley Bond and Ms. Kerri.

Thanks to our Scott volunteers on April 14th: Joe Vivolo,

John Jones.

Kate Sweetman, Ashley Bond, Erin Augustine, the Bouzidi family, the McKennett family, Fred Ulrich, the Yuen family, the Doherty family, Connor Stevenson, Mark Parker-Magyar, Zavi Borja, and Mr. Thomas.

April 16th was Bike & Roll to School Day. Thanks to volunteers Erin Meyers, Heidi and Zak Vivolo, Jeffrey Rose, Sophia and Sydney Dumitru-Rose, and Selene Hong who handed out healthy snacks and stickers to those who participated.



Spring Scholastic Book Fair at Madison Campus

Monday, May 14 to Friday, May 18, 7:45am - 9:45am and 1:30pm-5:30pm at Madison (on the stage in the auditorium). Stock your home library with new books for your advancing reader or get your summer book shopping out of the way at the Scholastic Book fair! We're looking for volunteers to work the fair, so please sign up! > http://www.school-

pages.com/cl/wiki.cgi/2018SpringScholasticBookFair Since our Book Fair depends on parent volunteers, wherever you see a volunteer name will be when the Book Fair is open. Questions? Please contact the Book Fair Coordinator, Kimi Ueda at kimiueda@yahoo.com.

From the CL Library,

We would like to thank all of you wonderful CL parents for your most generous donations to our Birthday Book Program this school year. You, the parents, have made our library a wonderful place for our students to visit, learn, and succeed! Since August, our Claire Lilienthal Birthday Book program has raised over \$2600 to supplement our library book collection and lunch bunch program! We appreciate your generosity and we are still accepting donations!

Thank you so very much. Miss Kristi and Miss Silvia



Howlin' Moon Art Contest - DUE MONDAY!

Next year's Howlin' Moon 5k/1k Fun Run is October 21 at Little Marina Green. (Save the date!)

There are just a few days left to submit your artwork for the Howlin' Moon Art Contest. The winner's art will be used on the T-shirts, banners, and posters for next year's event. There are no rules for the artwork – just be creative!

Click here to see the winning entry from last

Click here to see the winning entry from last year >

http://www.clairelilienthal.org/howlin-moon-run
Please submit your artwork on 8 1/2" x 11"
paper to the Madison or Scott campus offices by
THIS MONDAY (May 7). The winner will be
announced at Mayfair. Questions? Please email
Mike Zwibelman at mzwibelman@gmail.com.

Madison Drop-Off Volunteers Needed

Lilienthal VOLUNTEER! WE NEED Kindergarten and 1st Grade parents. Still figuring out ways to volunteer? Come join us in the car drop-off line. All but one of the current volunteers will be leaving after this year! Come try it out and be ready for next school year. This is a great opportunity to learn the ropes, but honestly if you're a morning person and able to open a car door then you're perfect for the job. This service is exclusive to the Madison campus and promises happy thankful parents and cute kids. Inquire with any of us on any day or contact Sean Miller at millerlovespapini@mac.com"

CLASP Notes

- . CLASP Registration for 1st and 2nd Graders for the 2018-2019 School Year: Tuesday, May 1st thru Wednesday, May 9th. Please be sure to secure your place at CLASP for the Fall (August).
- **. Kindergarten Orientation:** Wednesday, May 9th CLASP sign-up for your incoming kinder immediately following the orientation meeting.
- **. CLASP Carnival:** Thursday, May 31st from 2:00 to 5:30 pm. CLASP students will enjoy Cotton Candy, Snow Cones, a Photo Booth and Jumping Booths!
- . CLASP BBQ and Second Grade Appreciation: Monday, June 4th from 2:00 to 4:00 pm.
- **. Last Day of School:** Wednesday, June 6th. **Thanks.**

CLASP Staff